
The City of Paris Field Operations and Water Departments will be accepting bids for an 18” 
Insert-A-Valve with installation included. Staff is requesting as part of their submittal the respondents 
indicate the estimated length of the project from order to installation, and how quickly the project could 
begin. This project is being considered time sensitive. Any other specifications can be given upon 
request at 859-707-8568. All bids must be sealed and submitted to 525 High St Paris, KY 40361 by July 
5th at 10am to the City Clerk and labeled “Insert-A-Valve”.  
 


